BUREAU OF ENERGY EFFICIENCY TSHTST @
(Government of India, Ministry of Power) HA
ALERT

September 15, 2022
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Important Instructions to all Manufacturers & Permittees of Frost Free
Refrigerator (FFR) and Direct Cool Refrigerator (DCR)

This is to inform all manufacturers & permittees of Frost Free Refrigerator (FFR)
and Direct Cool Refrigerator (DCR) that the timeline for the activity of “Change
label to New label” has been extended till September 30, 2022. Reference may be
drawn from the earlier alert published on June 20, 2022 on BEE Star label portal.

This may be noted that no further extension will be given.
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Permittees are requested to make necessary compliance with regards to this Alert.
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